
THE FUTURE OF
OSTLER PARK –

TELL US
WHAT YOU THINK
Would you like a beach or 
riprap along the shore of Ostler 
Park?

Find out more about 
each opti on at the public 
informati on session:

Thursday, January 22, 2015
(6:30 to 8 p.m.)

Sportsplex, Room 1

Survey link will be posted under What’s New at www.campbellriver.ca
Paper copies will be available at City Hall, the Community Centre and the Sportsplex.

Make your point. Be heard. And help shape Campbell River’s future by 
applying to serve on the City’s Community Services, Recreati on and Culture 
Commission (CSRCC).

Three appointments to the Community Services, Recreati on and Culture 
Commission are now coming up for renewal for a three-year term. The City 
is looking for members of the public to apply, preferably with experience 
and experti se in the areas of:

• Community support services
• Organized sports
• Public safety
• Seniors and youth programs

The CSRCC provides policy advice and recommendati ons to City Council 
for the planning and provision of City parks, recreati on and culture 
services, early childhood development, seniors and youth programs, 
community support services, organized sports, visual arts, performing arts, 
heritage conservati on, outdoor recreati on, community beauti fi cati on and 
community safety.

Terms for these positi ons are April 1, 2015 through to March 31, 2018.

Informati on and applicati ons are at City Hall or at www.campbellriver.ca

Apply today! Deadline is 4:30 PM Friday, January 30, 2015.

Questi ons? Please contact Peter Wipper, City Clerk at 250-287-5707 or 
email peter.wipper@campbellriver.ca

SERVE YOUR CITY
Interested in helping Campbell River move forward?

301 St. Ann’s Road,
Campbell River, BC  V9W 4C7
Telephone: 250-286-5700
info@campbellriver.ca 
www.campbellriver.ca

COMMUNITY UPDATE JANUARY 16, 2015

Please complete the survey
(Jan. 22 through Jan. 31).


